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November 14, 1963 THE 

SAFETY RECORD ESTABLISHED 

On November 3rd, 1963, the 

employees of the Kimberly-Clark 

Pulp and Paper Company Limited, 

Terrace Bay, Ontario, completed 

one year (365 days) of disabling 
injury free operation. 

This safe day record represents 

over 1,259,000 man hours of 

operation. 
The Terrace Bay mill started 

operation in 1948 and since that 

time the employees have received 

many safety awards for their 

outstanding safety records. 

$950, 1951, 1952, 1955, 1957 
Safety Achievement Awards were 

presented to the mill by the National Safety 

- Council. In 1956, 1957 and 1958 they won the 

award as the Safest Mill in Ontario. 

At the 1963 annual meeting of the Ontario 

Pulp and Paper Makers' Safety Association the 

Robert J. Askin Award was presented to the 

mill for their exemplary safety performance 

during the years 1958 to 1962. 

Only two other mills in Ontario have sur- 

passed the Terrace Bay Mill's safe man hour 

record. The Spruce Falls Power and Paper 
Company, Kapuskasing in 1959 completed 

1,523 man hours of accident free operation 

and the Industrial Cellulose Research Limited, 

Hawkesbury, Ontario, completed 1,946,000 safe 

| man hours of operation in 1962. 
Both of these records are now being 

challenged by the employees of the Terrace 

Bay Mill who have set as their objective 

2,000,000 man hours of accident free operation 
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Gathered at the mill entrance Sarety Roaré 

are left to right:- V. Thompson, Mill Safety 

Co-ordinator; J. Duncan, Financial Secretary 

Local 665; J. Ferrier, Mill Manager; B. 
Stewart, Vice-President Local 1861; W. McKay, 

Vice- President Local 665; and W. Baillie, 

Treasurer Local 665. 

ART CLUB NEWS (Continued from Page 12) 
The exhibition will include paintings in 

dils, water-colors, and gouche, charcoal and 
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ART CLUB NEWS 
ink drawings and monoprints. Crafts will be 

shown including the work of the Ceramics Group 

and the Camera Club. 
This year there will be no “Bid Box" as 

there was some confusion as to its purpose. 

All paintings and photographs are for sale 

unless marked N.F.S. Anyone interested in 

making a purchase is asked to contact the 

painter directly or feel free to discuss this 

with them under no obligation. 

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE HOLD MASQUERADE 

A Hallowe'en Party was held by the Women 

of the Moose in their Hall on November 7th, 

with visitors attending from all over the world. 

There was a cannibal from Africa, a veiled 

tady from Arabia, the Clampetts from Beverley 
Hills, a sea pirate, an organ grinder monkey 

fro. itily, a strong wan from the World of 0z, 
é soda jerk, 

a gentleman 
from Japan, 

two bathing 

beauties from 
1863, a couple 
of Jesters, 
also a clown, 
an Indian 
Squaw and a 
matador from 
Spain. 

A short 

business meet 

ing preceded 

the party, 
chaired by 
Senior Regent 
J. Calder. 
The Library 

Committee 

under Chairma 
D. Kurylo wit 

co-workers M. 
Smilsky, M. 
Duriez and 0. 

Papineau was in charge of judging costumes 

and the luncheon. Winner of the best costume 

prize was S. Sadowick, (the Cannibal) and 
pirate L. Burns won the draw. The party was 

a success with several Hallowe'en games. 

The next meeting will be held at 8:00 P.M. 

on November 20th. 
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SOCIAL NEWS 

Home on embarkation leave is Pte. Res. 

Lanrenson visiting his father,(Cont'd on Pg.14


